
 

Town of Cassel 

Meeting Minutes 

Monday, April 14, 2025, 7 p.m. 

Cassel Town Hall 

222901 County Road S, Marathon, WI  54448 

 

Meeting called to order at 7 pm by Chairman Gerald Hargraves.  All Town Officials present. 

(Gerald Hargraves, Chairman, Roger Ahrens, Supervisor, Rodney Roskopf, Supervisor, 

Patricia Lepak, Treasurer, Mary Kay Hagenbucher, Clerk). The Pledge of Allegiance to the 

Flag was recited. 

 

Granite Bids were opened.  Bids received from Worden Enterprises, Kafka Road Materials, 

Red Rock Granite and Haas Sons Inc. 

 

Worden Enterprises: $7.31 delivered, $4.30 picked up 

Kafka Road Materials: $6.85 delivered, $4.40 picked up 

Red Rock Granite: $8.00 delivered, $4.39 picked up 

Haas Sons: $11.72 delivered 

 

Motion by Supervisor Roskopf to award granite bid to Kafka Road Materials for $6.85 

delivered and award Worden Enterprises for $4.30 for loads picked up, 2nd by Supervisor 

Ahrens, motion carried unanimously.  

 

A quote was received from Kafka Dustbuster Plus for 38% Calcium Choloride @ 1.50/gallon 

 

Minutes from March meeting were approved as read by motion of Supervisor Ahrens, 

second by Supervisor Roskopf, motion carried unanimously. 

Financial report was approved as read by motion of Supervisor Ahrens, second by 

Supervisor Roskopf, motion carried unanimously. Bills presented for payment were 

reviewed and approved, motion to pay bills Supervisor Ahrens, second by Supervisor 

Roskopf, motion carried unanimously. 

 

Clerk reported 399 Voters in Spring Election, Municipal Financial Report was submitted 

March 18, 2025 and ARPA Compliance Report was submitted on April 6, 2025. 

 

Discussion on better communication between Chairman and Supervisors. 

 

Discussion on granite for the roads this year.  Looking to do 4-5 miles and lots of spot stretches 

throughout town.   

 

Motion to adjourn meeting by Supervisor Roskopf / second by Supervisor Ahrens at 7:50 pm, 

motion carried.                                           

                                                                  Respectfully, Mary Kay Hagenbucher, Clerk  


